## איגוד הספורט העממי

מאת:

k.m.genomu@gmail.com

:נשלח

יום ראשון 04 דצמבר 2016 23:17

אל:

איגוד הספורט העממי

נושא:

Re: CLC Course - ISRAEL

Dear Hagay Herzel,

I'm Kazuya MATSUMOTO from Kobe univ.

Sorry for not directly telling my thanks.

Now, we stay Germany.

We got a lot of experience at this course. We would like to make use of what we learn from the lectures and also from participants. We have to learn more and more, also train a skill of English. I am looking forward to seeing you again.

Lastly, please tell Rachel and all the members of supporting this course 'thank you very much for everything'.

Best regards,

Kazuya MATSUMOTO Masai AOYAMA Kobe university Japan k.m.genomu@gmail.com